
From: Dorothy Twigg
To: Clerks
Subject: Objection draft plan 600 Stonehaven avenue
Date: October 10, 2020 2:55:55 PM

We are very strongly opposed to the plan regarding any trees being removed , one of the
reasons we bought our home was the view we see from our balcony , the trees !
It is detrimental to our environment, we live close to the road , we want to see trees not houses
, also the trees help with noise & traffic pollution .
File # D09NP2004(OPA)
D14NP2004(ZBA)
D12NP2004(DPS)
Yours Sincerely 
Mr George Twigg
Mrs Dorothy Twigg
Owners of 
unit # 27 - 520 Silken Laumann drive
Newmarket L3X2S7
Ontario


